Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region IV-A CALABARZON

CITY SCHOOLS DIVISION OF CABUYAOQO
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ADVISORY NO. 2252018
In compliance to the DepEd Advisory No. 056 s. 2018 dated April 12, 2018, this advisory is
issued for the information of School Heads and Teachers from both public and private schools.

April 3, 2018

INVITATIONAL ATTENDANCE TO THE CONTINUING EDUCATION FOR MUSIC
TEACHERS OF THE UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES COLLEGE OF MUSIC

This office announces the invitation of the University of the Philippines (UP), College of
Music to the post-baccalaureate program for music teachers: Continuing Education for Music

Teachers (CEMT) on April 16 to May 12, 2018.
The program is composed of 68 units spread out in the three levels over three summers.

A certificate of program completion will be given by the UP College of Music Extension Program
at the end of the program to participants who have completed the three levels of trainings.

The target participants are teachers from both public and private schools.
Participation of teachers shall be upon the recommendation of the school heads and

shall adhere to the DepEd Time-on-Task Policy.
Attached herewith is the DepEd Advisory No. 058, s. 2018 for information and

appropriate action. For more information please contact Ms. Pamela A. Baldicanas at

telephone no. (02) 926-0024/ (02) 981-8500 local 2628 or mobile no. 0927-549-7565
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Officer-In-Charge
Schools Division Superintendent
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Advisory No. 056, s. 2018
April 2, 2018
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)

CONTINUING EDUCATION FOR MUSIC TEACHERS OF THE UNIVERSITY
OF THE PHILIPPINES COLLEGE OF MUSIC

The University of the Philippines (UP) College of Music will conduct a post-
baccalaureate certificate program for music teachers: Continuing Education for Music
Teachers (CEMT).

The program aims to:

1. equip the teacher-participants with a thorough understanding of the
principles of music theory, practice, and pedagogy;

2. enable them to apply musical and pedagogical knowledge and skills
in solo and group rehearsal, performance, and in general music
classroom experiences; and

3. increase their appreciation of varied music teaching and learning
situations, as well as of diverse forms of music-making and music
cultures in the Philippines and the world.

The following are the important dates to be taken note of:

Enrollment April 2, 2018
Opening of Classes April 16, 2018
L Culminating Activity May 12, 2018

/\ \ \‘The target participants are teachers from both public and private schools.

\The program is composed of 68 units spread out in three levels over three
summers. A certificate of program completion will be given by the UP College of Music
Extension Program at the end of the program to participants who have completed the
three levels of training.

For more information, contact:

Ms. Pamela A. Baldicanas

Extension Program Secretariat

University of the Philippines (UP) College of Music
Ylanan Street, Diliman, Quezon City

Mobile Phone No.: 0927-549-7565

Telephone Nos.: (02) 926-0024, (02) 981-8500 local 2628
Email Address: pamelabaldicanas@gmail.com

Website: www.music.upd.edu.ph.
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